
World Sleep 2022 Symposium 募集のご案内 

 

World Sleep Society is pleased to announce that symposia submission for the next World Sleep congress 

is open now until June 30, 2021. World Sleep 2022 will be taking place in-person in Rome, Italy from 

March 11 – 16, 2022. Our next congress will present a unique opportunity to connect with sleep 

professionals worldwide. Experience new perspectives, build global collaborative networks, and be in 

the room with some of the top minds in sleep science and medicine.  

Symposium submissions MUST: 

 Be focused on a single topic that is relevant and scientifically excellent 
 Be complete (title, summary, learning objectives, and target audience) 
 Include all required information for each speaker (title of contribution, first and last name, 

country, email address, signed speaker release form) 
 Fit into the standard time allocated per symposium of 90 minutes 
 Be received by World Sleep Society by June 30, 2021 

 

The symposia submission portal and complete Call for Science can be found at 

worldsleepcongress.com/symposia. Contact the administrative office of World Sleep Society at 

info@worldsleepsociety.org with any questions.  
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